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The NSW Government is delivering 
upgrades to Moss Vale Station and 
Stabling Yard to achieve Disability 
Standards for Accessible Public Transport 
2002 (DSAPT) compliance and 
accommodate the new Regional Rail fleet.  

 
What work are we doing?  
During recent investigations, dust containing 
small traces of lead and asbestos were uncovered 
in the ceiling space of the station building. 
Removal of the dust will be carried out by a 
licenced asbestos removalist to ensure a safe 
working environment.  

The removal of the dust in the ceiling space poses 
no risk to the community and is being removed to 
allow for further construction to take place 
safely.  

When and where we’ll be working 
We will be working inside the Moss Vale Station 
building overnight from 8.30pm to 3.30am 
Sunday 11 August until Thursday 15 August.  

What will this mean for you? 
This work will not impact the community and the 
area has been contained to ensure no dust leaves 
the sealed work area. 

You may notice: 

• workers and vehicles  

• signage.  

Managing our impacts 
We aim to avoid impacts to the community and 
the environment by: 

• engaging licenced asbestos removalists, 
including air monitoring 

• safely disposing of lead and asbestos dust 
following NSW Government regulations and 
guidance 

• monitoring air quality. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Moss Vale Station and  
Stabling Yard Upgrade 

Community notification 
August 2024 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present.  
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